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Dear Choral Campers,
I can’t believe we made it to the end 

of camp already! I am so inspired by 
your hard work and great attitudes 
this week. Choral Camp has always 
been my favorite part of the summer, 
and I hope it was a favorite of yours 
this year! It’s amazing to me how so 
many kids from so many different 
parts of the country come together 
every summer to sing and make mu-
sic together. Hope to see you all again 
next year!
Bethany Barkdoll
Choral Camp Coordinator

Shqiponyë 
wishes you all a 
safe flight home.

Did you know that you can go to 
college on the Choral Camp campus? 
You can even graduate, like Bethany 

did. If you’ve learned to sing really 
well, you can tour with the Rosedale 

Chorale. Ask Ken Miller—he’s the 
Chorale director.Bethany Barkdoll

Choral Camp Coordinator extraordinaire

Bethany says goodbye to her friends

Campers, we’ll miss you! Come back next year!
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Beware of ninjas
bearing grape juice

Sing to God, campers!

Conservative Mennonite 
Conference 

welcomes Choral Campers to
 Annual Conference 2013

Children’s Choir
Theme: Jesus Is Coming Again

Fun Activities

August 1–4, 2013
Locust Grove Mennonite Church

Belleville, PA
Register at:

www.cmcrosedale.org

When asked how he would take over 
the world, the white-hooded ninja said, “I 
would create a grape-juice-cloning ma-
chine and dump all of the grape juice in 
the ocean, and flood the world with grape 
juice.” So if you see a ninja running around 
with an innocent cup of grape juice, be 
afraid. Be very afraid.

Choral Camp’s initials, lovingly spelled out by faithful campers.


